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              2nd May 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Following our interviews for an Early Years teacher to cover Miss Dick’s maternity 
leave, we are pleased to welcome Mrs Amy Armstrong to our team. 
 
Mrs Armstrong will work alongside Miss Dick before she takes up her post.  
It is great to welcome her to our school as she recently spent a day on supply in 
Early Years while Miss Dick was away on a training course, so she is known to the 
children. 
 
As you know, Mrs Maule will be returning to Class 1 after half term. She has made a 
decision not to return in September so she can concentrate on being a full time 
mum. We will miss her greatly but wish her all the best! 
 
I will be advertising for a Year 1 and 2 teacher this week and expect to recruit an 
excellent candidate who will be ready to start in September. 
 
Finally, Mrs Fortescue has decided to reduce her hours from September and will 
share the Class 2 role with myself. This will enable continuity for the children whilst 
also enabling me to monitor teaching and learning across the school, not forgetting 
giving me Headteacher time to think of even more ways to make our school even 
better. 
 
Mrs Fletcher will continue in her role of Class 3 teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support which enables our school to go on from 
strength to strength. 
 
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


